
Board Report
Christine Ketterling

Federal Programs Director
March 2, 2021

ISAT
We have begun preparation for administering the spring ISAT assessments. Our middle 

school has requested and been approved to administer the assessment remotely for those of 
our students that are doing remote learning. All other remote learners will be scheduled to 
come into the building either at the elementary or high school to take the assessment. The in-
person ISAT window will be open March 15th while the remote assessment window will be 
much shorter and not open until April 12th. 


